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Thanks.

Shri Jain Public School Bikaner <sjps.okn@gmail.com>

Thu 11/21/2024 9:30 AM

To:Director NRCCamel <director.nrccamel@icar.gov.in>; NRCCAMEL <nrccamel.users@icar.gov.in>;

21 November 2024

To,

The Director

Camel Research Farm
Bikaner, Rajasthan

Subject: Gratitude for an Excellent Visit Experience
Dear Sir/Madam,

| hope this letter finds you in the best of health and spirits. On behalf of ShriJainPublicSchool, | would like to
extend my heartfelt gratitude to you and your team at the Camel Research Farm for making our students' visit
an incredibly enriching and memorable experience.

The students were truly captivated by the detailed insights provided about the unique characteristics, breeding,
and utility of camels. The well-organized guided tour and the staff's patience and knowledge ensured that all
queries were addressed, sparking great interest in the students. It was inspiring to witness their excitement and
curiosity about the role of camels in Rajasthan’s ecosystem and culture.

We also appreciate the efforts made by your team to ensure a comfortable and safe visit for everyone. The
warm hospitality left a lasting impression on both the students and accompanying staff.

We hope to collaborate again for future visits or academic projects to continue fostering such educational
opportunities for our students. Once again, thank you for your dedication and commitment to education and
research.

Looking forward to staying connected.
Warm regards,
Mrs. Rupashree Sipani

Principal
Shri Jain Public School
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